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To:  Parents/Carers of Year 7 
 

 
 
 
 

October 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 7 visit to Taverham Public Library 
 
I am writing to inform you that we will be taking all year 7 students to visit Taverham Public Library 
during one of their Personal Development or English lessons. The visit will consist of walking down to 
the library (a 15-minute walk), receiving a library card, exploring the library and walking back.  
 
Please complete the attached form and return it to reception for your child to receive their library 
card by Friday 14 October. 
 
If your child/ward already has a library card, please can they bring it with them on the day if they 
would like to borrow any resources from the public library.  
 
Their library card enables them to borrow books (both physical copies and online eBooks), DVDs and 
CDs from all Norfolk Libraries. The library card, and the subsequent resources your child can borrow 
and use, are completely free. The library card is a wonderful opportunity for your child to explore 
and build their imagination and encourages wider reading.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mrs Bradshaw 
Librarian 
 
 
 
 


